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Healthy Learning Academy will be participating in Screen Free Week from this Monday, April 29, through Sunday, May 5. To prepare for this event, students should have used the Screen Time Log that was sent home last Friday to record their regular screen time activities this past week (due Monday). Screen time activities include, but are not limited to television, computers, smartphones, and tablets. 
This week, students will use the attached Screen Free Log to chart the alternative activities that they participate in instead of sitting in front of a screen. With the amount of time that students are on their phones or playing video games, this may prove to be a difficult task for many, so plan some fun activities. Go for a walk together, cook, or plan a family game night. Or, help them review for their FSA tests!!! This activity will count as a grade in SS, ELA, and math, so make sure that students are working hard to meet their goals!
Due to testing, I will NOT be assigning spelling or vocabulary words this week or next! 
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SS: We took a break to prepare for the FSA, but will start up again next week with the events after the American Revolution.
ELA: This week, we learned about the suffixes, “-ian” and “-or.” We also took the EOY ELA test to prepare for the FSA.
Math: We have almost finished our textbook, and have been spending quite a bit of time reviewing for the FSA.
Science: We are almost done with our final chapter, but we will probably not test on it until after the FSA.  
Word of the Week:
Our word of the week was “affection.” Affection is the fond attachment, devotion, or love someone has for another person or thing. This is an extremely important character trait because it is the way that we show others in our lives just how important they are to us. 


Citizen of the Week
Congratulations to Ava Smith!
FSA
The ELA FSA exam is this Wednesday and Thursday, May 1 and 2. Math will be the following Tuesday and Wednesday, while Science will be Thursday and Friday. Please review with your kids, and make sure they get a good night’s sleep before testing!
St. Augustine
All Safety Patrol members are eligible to join us on our trip to St. Augustine Tuesday, May 14. The trip is $70.00. Money AND permission slips are due by Friday, May 10. NO EXCEPTIONS!
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